@ @ COLORADO
e.. W gg}::::i:;g:::gomd

Department of Natural Resaurces

TIME FOR PERFORMANCE EXTENSION AGREEMENT

December 5, 2019

Randy Ray, Executive Director

Central Colorado Water Conservancy District
3209 West 28" Street

Greeley, CO 80634

Re: Chatfield Reallocation Project- First Cost of Storage
CWCB Loan Contract Number CT2016-2057

Dear Mr. Ray:

This letter is in response to your request for a time extension for CWCB Loan Contract Number CT2016-
2057. The initial time for performance, stated in Appendix 1, Section 9, of the original loan contract, of
four years from the effective date of October 16, 2015, shall be amended to extend the time of
performance. By signing below, Central Colorado Water Conservancy District and CWCB acknowledge
that the time for performance shall be amended to a Project finish date of October 16, 2021.

Please sign and return this letter to Peg Mason, Contracts Manager at the address listed above. Once signed
by our Section Chief, the extension is approved. I will then send a scanned copy back to you, at that time,
for your records.
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WHERE THE FUTURE FLOWS
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Kirk Russell, CWCB Project Manager
1313 Sherman St, Rm 718
Denver CO 80203

Dear Mr. Russell

Central Colorado Water Conservancy District entered into Loan Contract CT2016-2057 with the
Colorado Water Conservation Board on 10/16/2015 controller Robert Jaros, for the Chatfield
Reallocation Project — First Cost of Storage. Pursuant to the terms of the contract, the Time of
Performance - End Date and the opportunity to request loan disbursements from this contract
expired on 10/16/2019.

The Chatfield Reallocation and Mitigation Company and the District have made significant
progress in meeting the timeline for the First Cost of Storage; however, additional time will be

needed.

The District hereby requests a two-year extension to the contract Time of Performance date in
order to complete the necessary mitigation efforts and draw funds for the First Cost of Storage.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

T Rool

Randy Ray,
Executive Director



